
From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
To: "Tom Venus"
Cc: Couch, Shannon L. (URS); "Matt Herrick"
Subject: RO0000307, Former Richfield Oil Company Station #402
Date: Monday, December 31, 2012 2:08:00 PM

Hi Tom:
 
I have reviewed the fuel leak case file for the subject site including the Work Plan for Monitoring
Well Installation and Vapor Intrusion Assessment dated October 31, 2012 prepared by Broadbent
on behalf of Atlantic Richfield Company. ACEH concurs with the general approach to install new
groundwater monitoring wells and soil gas monitoring implants to evaluate residual petroleum
hydrocarbon contamination. However, I have several technical comments I would like to discuss
with you regarding the proposed scope of work including soil gas and groundwater monitoring well
locations, groundwater monitoring well construction, historic groundwater flow directions, and soil
sample collection intervals. Please give me a call when you get back in the office so we can discuss
and get the work underway.
 
Happy New Year
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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